
Unattended Drop Off: 

Kindergarten and Special Education 

It is the policy of Roseville City School District to NOT 
release kindergarten or special education students with-
out a responsible adult to meet them.  If you would like 

to request an unattended drop off, please return the com-
pleted form to the Transportation Department.   


